
 

 

 

 

Uniform allowance collective agreement signed by 

majority 
 

Provision of uniform: Review: Uniform Allowance - Nurses   

Previous editions of the PSA’s Informus refer. Members were in the last Informus advised of the 

background and developments in respect of the provision of the uniform (copies of previous editions of 

the Informus are available on the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za) or from PSA Provincial Offices).  

 

Members were also requested to actively participate in the electronic voting system, which started on 2 

October and ended on 4 October at 16:00. Unfortunately, despite all attempts and efforts made to obtain 

a mandate from members, the PSA received poor response and therefore could not append its signature. 

The agreement does enjoy a majority signature and will be implemented accordingly.  

 

The PSA wishes to emphasise the importance of its mandating process and urges members to actively 

participate in future processes to enable the PSA to act on behalf of its constituency. A copy of the 

agreement is attached for ease of reference. 

 

Members will be updated on developments. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: PUBLIC HEALTH AND SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT SECTORAL BARGAINING 

COUNCIL (PHSDSBC)   

05-10-2023 

 
 


